
 

Good afternoon, 

You are likely aware of the federal government's extension of social distancing 

guidelines until April 30th as well as the recent COVID-19 updates from local and 

national public health organizations. I am maintaining up-to-the-hour information 

gathering and will await further instructions on Tuesday from the Pennsylvania 

Department of Education before we formalize any plans regarding our distance 

learning initiatives. Please continue to refer to School Speak for communications from 

the office. 

In other news, if you haven't already clicked on the Announcements associated with 

your child's grade level through School Speak, you may be unaware of a number of 

educational pathways required in the visual arts, performing arts, physical education, 

and Lower School science and Spanish. Please be sure to consult with your 

child(ren)'s teachers if you have any questions in each of the specialty areas as well as 

the content areas. Report cards will be published April 10th. 

If you have not already signed up for a conference with your child's teacher on April 

10th and are interested in speaking with your child's homeroom teacher, a specialty 

area teacher and/or a content specific educator, please email Margaret McCaslin 

(mmccaslin@eriedayschool.com). She will align your name with an available / 

preferred time of day.  Please send her three time preferences. 

If you ordered Romolos candy from Parent Group your order will be delivered 

Tuesday or Wednesday evening. The order will be left on your doorstep and a text or 

email will be sent in immediate follow up to let you know that your order has been 

delivered. 

Yours in education, 

 

Karen 
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